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9th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Thank you very much for signing your daughter up for the Lino printing workshop run by Roseanna 

Courtney.  

 
As a reminder, the details of the workshops are as follows: - 

Dates: Saturday 14th January, Saturday 21st January, Saturday 28th January 

Time: 10:00-12:00  

Location: The Ladies’ College Art department 

Focus: Guernsey Folklore and Roseanna’s book 

Cost: Free for students to attend! 

 

We hope that your daughter is as excited as we are about this opportunity, we believe it will be a great 

way to progress their skills and create work for their GCSE coursework portfolio. We look forward to 

seeing them for the first session on Saturday 14th January at 10:00.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

C. Alston  
 

Miss Alston and Miss Clements 

Art & Design Department 

 

 

 


